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Officer Gross has recently been accepted into the Marine Corp reserve.  After asking 
some questions regarding pay and benefits associated with Military Leave, I felt it was 
necessary to review our current policy to the Indiana State Code.  The research showed 
that the current policy is deficient or contradicts the required code, which is an edit that 
Assistant Town Manager Blevins is working on.  The problem being that Officer Gross is 
leaving for Basic Training in October; I feel it is appropriate to recommend adopting the 
state code as the updated version of personnel policy for Military Leave until the 
personnel policy is complete.   
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